

TO:

SBC Residents

FROM:

Gail Chase

DATE:

April 18, 2022

RE:

April 22, 2022, COVID-19 Booster Administration

This memo is applicable for all residents who signed consent for the COVID-19 Booster Clinic on Friday, April 22, 2022.

On Friday, April 22nd, 2022, you will receive a COVID-19 booster, administered by Guardian Pharmacy. *The booster clinic will be held in the Ringling Room.* Please review the schedule below for your designated time slot. Due to the number of people that signed up for the vaccine, we will be unable to adjust the schedule. Please arrive on time and not early as we will be unable to accommodate those who arrive before their designated time slot.

Important details:

- ✓ Please arrive at your designated time (schedule below)
- ✓ Please bring your *original* vaccine card(s)
- ✓ Please wear a short-sleeved shirt (please bring a cardigan sweater if needed for comfort).

IMPORTANT NOTE: After you receive your booster, you MUST wait at least 15 minutes, under the observation of a nurse before you are permitted to exit. This 'holding area' will be in the main dining room.

The vaccination schedule is as follows:

Time Slot	Last Name
10:00am	A - B
10:30am	C - F
11:00am	G - H
11:30am	I - K
12:00pm – 12:30pm	BOOSTER CLINIC CLOSED FOR LUNCH
12:30pm	L
1:00pm	M - O
1:30pm	P - S
2:30pm	T - Z

PLEASE NOTE WHEN ARRIVING IN THE RINGLING ROOM, SEATING WILL BE ASSIGNED BASED
ON THE TYPE OF BOOSTER YOU SIGNED UP FOR (PFIZER OR MODERNA).
YOU WILL BE DIRECTED UPON ARRIVAL.